
BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  INFORMATION  {   X   }                        ACTION  {      }                       CLOSED MEETING  {       } 
 
 
SUBJECT: GOOD NEWS IN BATH COUNTY SCHOOLS 
 

A. VSBA Academy Awards 
 

• Sue Hirsh, Award of Distinction 
 

B. 2012 VSBA Media Honor Roll Recipients 
 

• Bonnie Ralston, The Allegheny Mountain Radio 
• Mike Bollinger, The Recorder 
• Larry O’Rourke, The Virginian Review 

 
C. School Bus Safety Week, October 22-26, 2012 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2, 2012……………………………………………………………………………………….……...AGENDA ITEM:  12-13:  7. 
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Virginia School Boards Association
"Children Are Our Common Wealth"

September 5, 2012

Bonnie Ralston
Allegheny Mountain Radio
Route 1, Box 139
Dunmore, WVA 24934

Dear Ms. Ralston:

Your local School Board, Bath County, has submitted your name to the Virginia School
Boards Association in recognition of your support for local school board work and for the public
school students in your community. We want to thank you personally for your balanced and
accurate approach to sharing with your community both the challenges facing our schools and
the success achieved by the teachers and students. Your work has aided in focusing on the goal
of providing the best public schools we can for the children who attend them.

A Commendation Certificate has been sent to your local school board so that they can
recognize your support of public schools at a local school board meeting. On behalf of the
Association, we thank The Allegheny Mountain Radio for building better opportunities for the
children in the Commonwealth's public school system.

Sincerely,

Barbara J. Coyle
Executive Director

Co: Mrs. Carlyn Sue F. Hirsh, Superintendent
Mrs. Amy R. Gwin, Chairman
Mrs. Sharon P. Fry, Deputy Clerk
Bath County School Board

Rivanna Ridge Professional Building ° 200 Hansen Road, Suite 2 ° Charlottesville, Virginia 22911
(434) 295-8722 * Fax: (434) 295-8785 • Homepage: www.vsba.org
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Virginia School Boards Association
"ChildrenAre Our Common Wealth"

September 5, 2012

Mike Bollinger
The Recorder
P.O. Box 10
Monterey, VA 24465

Dear Mr. B ollinger:

Your local School Board, Bath County, has submitted your name to the Virginia School
Boards Association in recognition of your support for local school board work and for the public
school students in your community. We want to thank you personally for your balanced and
accurate approach to sharing with your community both the challenges facing our schools and
the success achieved by the teachers and students. Your work has aided in focusing on the goal
of providing the best public schools we can for the children who attend them.

A Commendation Certificate has been sent to your local school board so that they can
recognize your support of public schools at a local school board meeting. On behalf of the
Association, we thank The Recoider for building better opportunities for the children in the
Commonwealth's public school system.

Sincerely,

Barbara J. Coyle
Executive Director

Cc: Mrs. Carlyn Sue F. Hirsh, Superintendent
Mrs. Amy R. Gwiri, Chairman
Mrs. Sharon P. Flff, Deputy Clerk
Bath County School Board

Rivanna Ridge Professional Building o 200 Hansen Road, Suite 2 ° Charlottesville, Virginia 22911
(434) 295-8722 • Fax: (434) 295-8785 • Homepage: www.vsba.org
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Virginia School Boards Association
"Children Are Our Common Wealth"

September 5, 2012

Larry O'Rourke
The Virginian Review
P.O. Box 271
Covington, VA 24426

Dear Mr. O'Rourke:

, Your local School Board, Bath County, has submitted your name to the Virginia School
Boards Association in recognition of your support for local school board work and for the public
school students in your community. We want to thank you personally for your balanced and
accurate approach to sharing with your community both the challenges facing our schools and
the success achieved by the teachers and students. Your work has aided in focusing on the goal
of providing the best public schools we can for the Children who attend them.

A Commendation Certificate has been sent to your local school board so that they can
recognize your support of public schools at a local school board meeting. On behalf of the
Association, we thank The Times Virginian Review for building better opportunities for the
children in the Commonwealth's public school system.

Sincerely,

Barbara J. Coyle
Executive Director

Cc: Mrs. Carlyn Sue F. Hirsh, Superintendent
Mrs. Amy R. Gwin, Chairman
Mrs. Sharon P. Fry, Deputy Clerk
Bath County School Board

Rivanna Ridge Professional Building • 200 Hansen Road, Suite 2 . Charlottesville, Virginia 22911
(434) 295-8722 • Fax: (434) 295-8785 • Homepage: www.vsba.org
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